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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 

Dear Mr Rundle,  

 

Further to the recent decision of the Upper Tribunal, the Chair of the Compliance Committee has asked me to 

enquire as to whether the communicant intends to withdraw or amend its communication in the light of that 

decision.  

 

If it would be possible, I would be grateful for your reply on this point by Friday, 21 March 2015 so I can 

inform the Committee in advance of its upcoming 48th meeting (Geneva, 24-27 March 2015).  

 

Kind regards,  

Fiona Marshall  

 

__________________________ 

Environmental Affairs Officer - Secretary to the Compliance Committee 

Aarhus Convention secretariat 

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  

Room 429-2, Palais des Nations  

CH- 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland  

Phone:   +41 22 917 4226 

Fax:        +41 22 917 0634  

website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html  

 


